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Name: Cameron Tapp

Your Submission to the TPC Review: The TPC should be left as a totally independent
body capable of making its own decisions on any proposed developments where the well
being and living standards of ALL Tasmanians are potentially affected. The TPC’s
capacity to do this should be expanded..not diminished or stopped all together. Ministers
should not be made judge, jury and executioner on these vital matters. Fundamentally what
makes Tasmania so beautiful should be left alone and existing infrastructure should be
revisited, managed better for a better outcome for all.
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